
For Paul Earle & Bill Reynolds: 
 
Congratulations  and  deserving KUDOS are extended to both of you, along with your 
supporting staffs and contractor services, for the highly successful black top paving of 
vehicle traffic lanes and resident parking areas in our LWVA community. Despite some 
mid-week inclement weather, this major project, involving a complex vehicle chess 
game, is being accomplished with minimum inconvenience to LWVA residents, and is 
being done with expert planning, organization, coordination and skillful execution. A 
highly deserving WELL DONE is warranted for your noteworthy achievement. 
  
P.S.  After pulling off a masterful job with the repaving, please don’t hose it up by 
reinstalling those DUMB speed bumps in the traffic circle. In my opinion, that’s the 
rotten cherry to top a fine desert. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Conjura 
Riverview Unit 1006 
 


